
Dear Madam or Sir, 
 
on behalf of the AKDA, the German Association of Hospital Pharmacists, a German national 
professional organization, we would like to contribute a short comment on the Consultation 
document mentioned above. 
 
It seems as if the last paragraph in section 3.1, lines 102-109, is not quite complete? 
Assuming that medicinal products prepared in a pharmacy as magistral formula or in 
accordance with a prescription for an individual patient are allowed to be used as AMPs 
without further justification, we would recommend that these may be prepared without full 
GMP but according to standard pharmacy practice, as suggested in section 3.2. 
 
I consent to publication of all information in my contribution in whole or in part including my 
name/the name of my organisation, and I declare that nothing within my response is 
unlawful or would infringe the rights of any third party in a manner that would prevent 
publication. 
 
Regards, 
Lenka Taylor  

 


